
Regular Board Meeting 
January 17, 2022 

 
The regular meeting of the Maquoketa Valley Board of Education was called to order by Vice President 
John Zietlow at 5:30 p.m. in the High School Library in Delhi, Iowa.  All motions carried unanimously 
unless otherwise noted.  Five board members were present.  There were two staff members present 
and one visitors present.  The agenda and consent items were approved. 
 
One open enrollment request in was approved. 
 
The Board approved the voluntary early separation request from Kris Wilson at the end of the 21-22 
school year.  The Board, as well as Supt. Hoeger, expressed their appreciation to Mrs. Wilson for her 
years of service to the district and her dedication to the students of Maquoketa Valley.  Mrs. Wilson will 
truly be missed by everyone. 
 
The following personnel recommendations were approved: 
 Kris Wilson – resignation as Elementary Teacher 
 Steve Lansing – resignation as Middle School Paraprofessional 
 Mikayla Callan – employed as Special Education Teacher 
 James Boeckenstedt – employed as High School Physical Education Teacher 
 Jon Swisher – resignation as Middle School Paraprofessional 
 Chelsey Klima – employed as Middle School Paraprofessional 
 Amy Wilson – employed as Middle School Paraprofessional 
 Jessi Ronnebaum – employed as Elementary Paraprofessional 
 Noah Tiegs – employed as Fall Musical Director 
 
The Board reviewed and approved the updated 2022-2023 High School Course catalog.   
  
The Board adopted the budget guarantee as follows:  RESOLVED, that the Board of Directors of the 
Maquoketa Valley Community School District will levy property tax for the fiscal year 2022-2023 for the 
regular program budget adjustment as allowed under Iowa Code section 257.14.  Roll call vote was 
answered all ayes. 
 
The Board reviewed and approved the proposed quote for the greenhouse renovation project from 

FarmTek in the amount of $29,361. 

 

The Board suspended the 403 board policy series and will enact these policies again only if a change in 

legislation dictates they become a requirement.   

 

Preparation for negotiations with the Teacher Association is underway.  Further discussion of this will 
take place at the February meeting.  
 
The Board discussed possible speakers for the upcoming Academic Excellence Banquet.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:07 p.m.  

 

 


